
From: Den is Markian Wicha r <deedub@webtv. net>
Sent: Wednesday, January 19,2022 2:52 PM
To: ePermits - Planning <planning@columbiacou ntyor.gov>
Subject: Port

Please consider when examining upcoming projects for the Port, whether people outside your authority will be
impacted or not. When trains are involved, for example, whether they eventually end up north or south or west
of us in Vancouver, they travel thru Vancouver and other communities along BNSF's line, and that negatively
affects us. What i do affects you; what you do affects me. Thank you.

Den Mark Wichar
Vancouver WA

"A person is a person because he recognizes others as persons."
-- Anglican Archbishop Desmond Mpilo Tutu
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